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 Direct Line: 0191 301 8441      
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Chief Executive Enquiries to: Martin Tindle   
   
 
REF: MT/ 14 March 2006    
 
 
To: The Chairman and Members of the  
 ENVIRONMENT SCRUTINY PANEL 
 (Councillors Wolstenholme, Carr, Dickie, Graham, Kinghorn, McDonnell, Marsden,  
 Pitts, Simpson, Turnbull and Walton) 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
A Meeting of the ENVIRONMENT SCRUTINY PANEL will be held in the Town Hall, Durham, on 
Tuesday, 21 March 2006 at 5.30 p.m. 
 
 BUSINESS 
 

1. Apologies for Absence. 
 

2. Minutes of Meeting held on 21 February 2006 (attached). 
 

3. Representatives from Durham County Council to discuss Fly-tipping and Recycling - 
Fly-tipping Enforcement Officer and a representatives from the Waste Management 
Section.   

 
4. Questions to the Representatives from Durham County Council. 
 
5. Any Other Business. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Chief Executive 
 


